
 

 

 

January 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Easter Revision Academy 

As part of our programme of preparing students for their GCSE examinations we are working with 

your son/daughter to support their progress in all subjects.  We aim to maximise all opportunities to 

support students in achieving their target grades and support them in attaining grades A*-C in 

English and Maths, as this is a requirement for entry into our Post 16 Level 3 courses. 

To support students during the Easter holiday, Bosworth Academy is offering a range of revision 

classes on Monday 30th, Tuesday 31st March, Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd April.  We would 

appreciate it if you could encourage your son/daughter to attend these classes and point out their 

importance in the lead up to the GCSE examinations.   

There are three sessions running per day on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and on Thursday 

students need to opt for one subject –if appropriate.  Places will be limited so please return the 

attached programme, to Main Reception by Friday 13th February or to the Parents Evening on 

Thursday 5th February, indicating the classes which your son/daughter wishes to attend. The cost of 

the sessions are £3 per day.  All students will receive a personalised timetable the week before 

Easter, for the sessions they have been placed in.  We will do our best to meet the preferences of 

students but subject to numbers we cannot guarantee that each class will run or may be full; for this 

reason we ask for 1st and 2nd choices for each session.   

Students will need to make their own transport arrangements for getting to and from the Academy.  

Students are also expected to bring their own lunch; a tuck shop will be open at break and 

lunchtime.  For any students who are in receipt of Free School Meals – the cost of transport will be 

reimbursed (receipts will be needed) and a packed lunch will be provided.  

Last year nearly 300 students attended Easter Revision and found the experience to be extremely 

rewarding.  I hope that you agree that this is an opportunity not to be missed and a great way to kick 

start revision if this still hasn’t started. 

Yours sincerely  

  

Simon Brown 
Vice-Principal 
 


